WRITING WORKSHOP FOR EARLY CAREER SCHOLARS
FROM THE GLOBAL SOUTH

6-7 May 2024

NUS LAW (Bukit Timah Campus)

CALL FOR PAPERS

The Asia-Pacific Centre for Environmental Law (APCEL) is proudly teaming up with the
Journal of Environmental Law to jointly organise a writing workshop in Singapore for early
career scholars from the Global South.

The purpose of this workshop is to create opportunities for early career scholars working
at higher education institutions in the Global South to receive feedback on their
scholarship, exchange ideas with other scholars, and to learn more about navigating the
academic requirements of journals, and academic publishing more generally.

Who is eligible?

We welcome applications from scholars from the Global South* who are within 5 years of
the award of their doctorate.

Workshop participants will be selected on the basis of a draft paper on environmental law.
We are looking for draft papers that are of intellectual value and that illuminate the law
and its operation relevant to environmental problems.

*Countries in the regions of Africa, Latin America and the Caribbean , Asia and Oceania
(excluding Australia and New Zealand) as per the UN Conference on Trade and
Development.

Fees Applicable
Workshop participants will receive full funding that will cover accommodation (3 nights)
and air travel by economy class.

Registration

Please email your CV, a brief statement setting out your reasons for applying to this
workshop (no more than 500 words), and your draft paper (no more than 10,000 words
including footnotes) to lawapcel@nus.edu.sg by 5 January 2024. Applicants will be
informed by late January 2024 about the outcome of their papers.

Proudly organised by the

Asia-Pacific Centre for Environmental Law (APCEL)
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Journal of Environmental Law




